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Washington State legislature passes law to help landlords remove squatters

Seattle, WA – May 12, 2017 – On May 10, Governor Inslee signed in to law legislation which will allow property owners to have squatters removed from their property by law enforcement immediately, rather than having to navigate the lengthy eviction process.

SB 5388, which passed with unanimous, bipartisan support in both the House and Senate, takes effect July 23, 2017.

State Representative Andrew Barkis, lead sponsor of the House-version of the legislation, as well as a professional property manager, remarked that "The bill's signing is the culmination of many years of work between the various groups. I believe bringing my background in the industry to the legislative process paid off."

Specifically, the law will allow property owners to file a declaration that a trespasser - not a tenant - is on their property. This allows law enforcement to remove the person immediately, unless that person can prove they were a legal tenant within the past 12 months. The law should not only prove to be a useful tool for law enforcement, but also a critical safety guard for law abiding tenants.

About Rental Housing Association of Washington
[bookmark: _GoBack]With more than 5,300 members, the Rental Housing Association of Washington is the State’s largest association of rental property owners, managers and investors working together to advance the general welfare of the rental housing industry. RHA is a not-for-profit organization, and provides its members with a full range of products and services including tenant screening, leasing forms, and education.

For more information, please visit www.rhawa.org.
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